-Helped organize and put on Truman at the Capitol Feb. 3

-Been present at numerous City Council meetings and study sessions to keep up on Kirksville ordinances
and any potential changes that might effect students

-Finishing up the stages for the Bulldog Business Program - an effort to make students aware of the
discounts they may receive around the Kirksville area by simply showing their ID

-Working on putting on a booth displaying activities and ways to get involved in the community during the
summer in an effort to get more Truman students to stay in town over summer breaks and take classes.



